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Nemaha County Conservation District Sign-up
The Nemaha County Conservation District is conducting a sign-up through July 5th, to accept
requests for state financial assistance to install various conservation practices. The conservation
district administers state cost-share programs locally to improve water quality and reduce soil
erosion. Funding is provided by the Division of Conservation, Kansas Department of Agriculture
DOC through appropriation from the Kansas Water Plan Fund. Landowners with natural resource
concerns on their property are encouraged to visit the Nemaha County Conservation District to
discuss the possibility of receiving state financial assistance. Funding is provided through cost-share
payments to landowners for eligible practices such as terraces, grassed waterways, grass plantings,
livestock water supplies, cross fencing, ponds, grade stabilization structures, abandoned well
plugging and replacing on-site waste systems. For more information stop by 411 North St Seneca
KS or call 785-336-2186x3.


